Area 2 Finance Committee Conference Call Meeting
August 19, 2010

Those on call were:

Gail Kelsall

Heather Solomon

Cathy La Salandra

Angie Dolber

Gayle Jordan (Taking minutes)

The Finance committee stated that at this time they did not have a budget for AC&C
2011 to approve yet. They will do when they receive it.

After consideration the following recommendations for use of the profit from AC&C
2010 are:

Recommend that we give $6,000.00 to AC&C 2011 to help defray AEP costs.

Recommending that we add to our budget $1,200.00 for use by Area 2 Judges to help
defray their costs. We have 9 US judges and 3 Canadian judges at this time. Remember
these judges need to apply for these funds. A letter is sent out by our Treasurer each year
and they must respond for the funds.

Recommending $1,200.00 for CD recording equipment for Bill Mac Intosh to use at our
AC&C'’s.

Recommend that we have $1,400.00 set aside for $100.00 to each chapter in Area 2 for
Director education funds. This will work the same as judges funds. Each chapter must
apply for the $100.00. It may be used for Assistant Director or Music team member from
chorus if no director is attending the education event. If chapter doesn’t apply for the
funds they will remain in budget.

Recommend a one day pass for Student non members of Harmony for AC&C education
classes.

Recommending a price of $25.00 for student non members 23 & under which will
include, Friday craft classes and Quartet contest Friday.

Recommend that we increase our teleconference budget to $250.00.
Recommend that we increase our website fee budget to $200.00
Respectfully submitted,

Gayle Jordan
Area 2 Secretary



